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Conservation Unit

Private Bag X10, Claremont, 7735

Tel: 027-21-797-2284 Fax: 027-21-761-5983: Email: paisley@nbi.ac.za

23 September 2004

Napoleon M. Tiapo

Program Administrator, CBBIA-IAIA

IAIA International Headquarters

1330 23rd Street South, Suite C

Fargo, ND 58103 USA

Dear Mr Tiapo

I would like to lend my full support to Susie Brownlie’s Small Grants Application, for a project titled “Decision-makers and biodiversity: how do biodiversity considerations affect decision-making on land use?”.

The need for building the capacity of decision-makers to take biodiversity considerations meaningfully into account is well recognised among the biodiversity community in South Africa. However, there has historically been little interaction between biodiversity specialists and decision-makers, so the needs of decision-makers are not well understood. Susie’s proposed project would play a key role in helping us understand where decision-makers are coming from, thus enabling the development of appropriate and effective capacity building programmes.

The Botanical Society’s Conservation Unit would welcome the opportunity to serve on the reference group of the proposed project.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Driver

Co-Director

Advisory Committee: Ms Therese Brinkcate, Mr P Britton, Ms S Brownlie, Mr T Dold, Dr Peter Goodman, Ms Kristal Maze
The Botanical Society of South Africa
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